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August 4, 2021 

 

Transportation Labor Strongly Supports Jennifer Homendy for  

Chair of the National Transportation Safety Board 

 

Dear Senator: 

  

On behalf of the Transportation Trades Department, AFL-CIO (TTD), our 33 affiliated unions, 

and millions of frontline transportation workers, I urge you to advance the nomination of Jennifer 

Homendy for Chair of the National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) when the Senate 

Commerce Committee considers her nomination.  

 

Member Homendy brings decades of experience in transportation safety and a fierce devotion to 

the protection of transportation workers, passengers, and the public writ large. Since joining the 

NTSB in 2018, she has worked tirelessly as an advocate for necessary safety improvements across 

all modes of our transportation network. Prior to joining the Board, Homendy shepherded major 

safety legislation through Congress as Staff Director of the House Subcommittee on Railroads, 

Pipelines, and Hazardous Materials. Equally important to her deep policy expertise, Homendy 

possesses a crucial understanding of the role transportation workers play in ensuring the safety and 

security of our transportation system. There is no person more qualified to serve as Chair of the 

NTSB. 

 

Member Homendy’s distinguished career in public service and steadfast commitment to 

transportation safety have proven that she has the leadership, experience, and expertise to confront 

our transportation network’s most pressing challenges with a strong voice. TTD is proud to endorse 

Jennifer Homendy, and I urge you to support her nomination.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Greg Regan 

President 


